
From: Michael Behrendt
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Main Street #19 - applicant"s communication with abutter
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 5:04:28 PM

Karen,
Please post this on the website.  Thanks.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

 

From: Timothy Murphy <timpatmurphy@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 10:47 AM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Cc: Peter Murphy <petermurphy6@comcast.net>
Subject: Fw: Planning board/revised plans
 
Hi Michael, will you please forward this to the PB? It does not need to be posted on the web site. We are concerned with Sandy Urso's letter to the PB of Nov. 30 that said we made a false statement to the PB
regarding our efforts to engage the Urso family in our letter of Aug. 28 regarding the 8 CUP criteria. We stand by that letter. I count 9 emails (see below) that we sent to her seeking her input on our project, plus
several voice mails to publicly available telephone numbers of her, her husband, and her son, and one chance encounter on the property. We've acted in good faith and are not making false statements to the PB
or anyone else. We also note that she concludes, "Further discussion would not serve any constructive goal", which is consistent with what we said in our email Aug. 28. We welcome their involvement, but we
can't do anything about it if they don't want to. Thank you.
Best regards,
Tim
 
 

 
----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Sandy Urso <sandysu777@hotmail.com>
To: Timothy Murphy <timpatmurphy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021, 07:14:13 AM EDT
Subject: Re: Planning board/revised plans
 
Hi Tim, 
I wanted my son to be present to also see the plans, and as it is I have only seen him twice this past month because of the baby and other issues.  In all honesty the chance of getting together is unlikely. The
plans will have to be seen on August 25th.
Thank you for your email.
Sandy

Sent from my iPad

On Aug 10, 2021, at 11:56 AM, Timothy Murphy <timpatmurphy@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi Sandy, we have postponed our meeting with the Planning Board to August 25th. We'd like to review the plans with you and your son before then. If you would like to do that, will you please propose a
date/time and we'll work toward that? 
 
We would like the chance to work together so you are satisfied with the plans, and are working in good faith to try to do that. If you don't want to meet with us we will respect that, but will you please let us
know if that is your intention? Thank you!
Best regards,
Tim
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